
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Jamal Al-Dhari, discusses recent election results

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Mr. Jamal Al-Dhari, the

Secretary-General of the Iraqi National Project, and discussed the development of the political

landscape in Iraq and the region, in addition to supporting the government in implementing its

governmental and service program.

His Eminence also discussed the result of the recent elections and the importance of choosing

local governments capable of providing services and elevating the realities of provinces and

stressed the importance of upcoming local governments to contribute to enhancing the political,

social, economic, and security stability.

Regarding the developments of events in Gaza, H.E. stressed the importance of putting an end to

the war, and for the countries of the world to bear responsibility for saving the unarmed

civilians of the people of Gaza from the blood-shedding israeli war machine and putting an end

to the genocide against the people of Palestine.


